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Mr. Stephen H. Howell

Vice President

Consumers Power Company
212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, Michigan 49201

Dear Mr. Howell:

MIDLAND PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2
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He have received your letter of January 30, 1978 concerning the
information, as outlined n Regulatory Guide 9.3, which we requested per
In 1ght of the decisfon rendered by
the Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board (ALAB-452) on December 30,
1977 concerning the Midland Project, we agree that submissfon of information
ontlined in Regulatory Guide 9.3 will not be necessary at this time.

letter dated December 19, 1977.

Sincerely,

William M. Zelinsky
Electrical Engineer

A\

Power Supply Analysis Section
Antitrust & Indemnity Group
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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